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1. Purpose 
To inform the Council of the Regional Transport Committee (the Committee) 
meeting of 9 March 2015. 

2. Public presentation 
Bruce Flett; Stephen Mulholland; Robert Tredger, Chair, Tawa Community 
Board; and Rob Suisted, all spoke to item 5 on the agenda – Proposed Petone 
to Grenada Link Road Options. 

3. Reports 

3.1 Proposed Petone to Grenada Link Road Options 
The Committee discussed the report, which was prepared by Chris Upton, on 
behalf of the Chief Executives Forum, on the proposed Petone to Grenada 
(P2G) Link Road options. The report outlined the issues considered and 
conclusions reached by the Chief Executives Forum on the investigations of 
options for the proposed Petone to Grenada (P2G) Link Road. 

The Committee requested further information from the New Zealand Transport 
Agency (NZTA) prior to making a decision on the proposed stretch of road 
north of the Tawa Interchange. NZTA agreed to provide a detailed report 
focusing on the options for the Committee’s consideration at its next meeting 
on 28 April 2015. 

3.2 Proposed variation to the Wellington Regional Land Transport 
Programme 2012 – 2015: SH2/58 Intersection Improvement 
The Committee discussed a proposed variation to the Wellington Regional 
Land Transport Programme 2012-15. The variation, which was requested by 
the NZTA, is to commence construction of the ‘SH2/58 Intersection 
Improvement’ project within the final year of the current three year 
programme.  
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3.3 Proposed variation to the Wellington Regional Land Transport 
Programme 2015 – 2015: SH2 Rimutaka Hill Guardrails 
The Committee discussed a second proposed variation to the Wellington 
Regional Land Transport Programme 2012-15. The variation, which was 
requested by the NZTA, is to commence construction of the ‘SH2 Rimutaka 
Hill Guardrails’ project within the final year of the current three year 
programme. 

4. The decision-making process and significance 
No decision is being sought in this report. 

5. Recommendations 
That the Council: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

Report prepared by: Report approved by: 

Jane Davis Fran Wilde 
General Manager, Strategy 
and Community Engagement 

Chair, Regional Transport 
Committee 

 


